
September 2023

Important Dates


First Day or Classes 
September 5th


October Tuition Due 
October 1st 
 
October Late Fee Applied 
October 15th 
 
Halloween- STUDIO 
CLOSED 
October 31st 
 
November Tuition Due 
November 1st 

Check Your Account


Click here for the latest 
schedule and sign up for 
classes


Click here to check your 
account online. 


Studio Policies


Click here  for the studio 
policies. 

TURNING POINTE  
DANCE ACADEMY


September News and Announcements 

Welcome to TPDA! 

Welcome to a new season at Turning Pointe Dance Academy. We 
hope every one had a wonderful summer filled with lasting 
memories and lots of dancing. We look forward to the coming 
year and promise to provide your child with professional and age 
appropriate classes, taught by highly qualified teachers. Classes at 
Turning Pointe not only encourage self-esteem, confidence, and 
commitment but also develop a curiosity towards movement and 
a love for dance.  
 
Please read the entire newsletter each month for important dates 
and information that will help your dancer (and you!) have a 
successful dance year. 
 
We want to keep the lines of communication open. If you have a 
question or any other feedback, please stop by the front desk 
or email us at info@turningpointedanceacademy.org. Don't 
forget to visit our site, turningpointedanceacademy.org and 
like us on Facebook and Insta  @TurningPointeDanceAcad. 
We look forward to working with your children and welcome you 
all to the studio. 

https://app.thestudiodirector.com/turningpointedanceacademy/portal.sd?page=Enroll
https://app.thestudiodirector.com/turningpointedanceacademy/portal.sd?page=Enroll
https://www.turningpointedanceacademy.org/contact-policies
http://www.turningpointedanceacademy.org
http://www.turningpointedanceacademy.org
mailto:info@turningpointedanceacademy.org
https://www.dropbox.com/referrer_cleansing_redirect?hmac=kn1lrTJy3hpONhDbjwBsMwne4hKfaQSj7mrPzHwcvro%3D&url=http%3A%2F%2Fturningpointedanceacademy.org
https://www.facebook.com/TurningPointeDanceAcad/


September 2023

 
STUDIO POLICY REMINDERS

LATE FEES 
Tuition is due the 1st of each month. 


A $45.00 late fee will be applied on the 15th of each month.   

INCLEMENT WEATHER 
TPDA does not follow any county school closings. 

 Please check the website or social media for updates about closures. If you are 
uncomfortable driving please do not feel obligated to attend.  Missed classes due to 

studio closures will not be made up.  
 

ILLNESS POLICY 
No student or parent should enter the studio with any sign of illness  

including cough, congestion, fever, malaise, upset stomach, etc. Masks are optional in the 
studio and students must have prior permission to remain in the studio between classes. 

Students should follow current CDC guidelines if they have contracted Covid. Please 
inform the staff if your dancer has contracted Covid. Classes missed because of illness can 
be made up.  Parents will need to contact us about make up classes so that we can inform 

the instructor.

 
 

READ ALL STUDIO POLICIES

 HERE


https://www.turningpointedanceacademy.org/contact-policies
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